
We held our first schoolwide Rosary on Tuesday,
October 13th for Our Lady of Fatima. It was a
beautiful day and Regan, Dominic, and Emma did a
great job playing the part of the three children. Sr.
Christina and Julia did an amazing job with the
music, making our Rosary very special. Thank you to
Mrs. Wintz and our first graders for bringing flowers
to place before our Lady of Fatima statue.
We are so excited to be able to go to mass inside our
beautiful church beginning this week. Mass will
remain on Thursday morning for now. We will keep
you posted on any changes in our mass schedule.

 

Student Minimum Days
Every Thursday is a student minimum day. Students
are dismissed at 12:00 p.m. Teachers are on campus
working on professional development activities.

What's New at SRM?
Message from Jamie M. Perkins, Principal
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WHAT'S NEW AT SRM?
SCHOOL ROSARY AND
MASS INDOORS

STUDENT MINIMUM DAY
EVERY THURSDAY 

THE $40 CHALLENGE
BE ONE OF THE 1,000

IN THE SPOTLIGHT
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In the Spotlight
Mrs. Janet Wintz

Although I did not attend Catholic
schools, my husband and I had a
fervent desire for our children to
receive a Catholic education. All of
our children have attended SRM. I
understand and appreciate the
sacrifices parents make to send their
children to SRM. At SRM there are
two things that I love about my job:
first is that my job is a ministry
where I can openly pray and talk
about God in all I do; and, second, is
seeing the enthusiasm and joy that
the children bring to school each
day. See her full bio on our website.
https://www.strosemccarthy.com/
mrs.-wintz.html

We need your help! because of the loss of the DeCampos Dinner,

We need to raise $40,000. We are looking for 1,000 friends of St.

Rose-McCarthy to contribute $40. 

Here are three ways you can meet the challenge:  Simply write a

$40 check to St. Rose-McCarthy or pay via Venmo. Buddy Up. Find

another friend and each of you contribute $20. Involve the kids!

Let your children use their imagination to raise the $40. It could

be selling lemonade, doing chores, recycling, having a yard sale,

etc.

The deadline is November 20, 2020. All checks should be sent to

St. Rose-McCarthy Catholic School. Venmo is a very convenient

way to pay. You can scan the QR code to pay with Venmo,  or visit

https://venmo.com/ThomasMcCarthyFoundation. Please type 

$40 challenge in the note section. Thank you very much for your

support.

The $40 Challenge


